
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BUCKEYE LOCAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 

FINAL FORMS REQUIRED UPDATES FOR 2025-2026 SCHOOL YEAR 

 

 
At this time, we ask that all Parents/Guardians and Students login to 

FinalForms to complete and sign all required forms for the upcoming school 

year. Remember, FinalForms saves data from year-to-year! 

 
 
Please carefully review your information, update if necessary, and 

sign all forms prior to the first day of school, August 21, 2025. 

 
 
Click here: https://buckeyeashtabula-oh.finalforms.com/dashboard, and if 

 

needed, review the Parent Playbook to complete the process. If you require 

any support during the process, scroll to the bottom of the page and click 

“Use Support”. 

 
 
Thank you for your assistance in streamlining our annual required data 

collection, verification, and distribution processes at Buckeye Local 

Schools. 
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